







	<p>believed that Chris Welfare had completed one, Clerk will see if there is an electronic copy.</p> <p><b>f) Birchwood Walks</b> – Creation of a Circular path – Ben Tavener is doing works on the 20<sup>th</sup> October. New plantation area set up in 2021 needs some work, tubes and posts required. Rowans doing well. Cllrs Allin and Broughton have reviewed the repairs needed to the gate and have decided to remove it. Cllr Allin requested that the Tree wardens report to be added to the agenda. The chestnut tree on rec has been felled. Video available if anyone wants to see it. Tree survey due May 2024. Andrew Gale is still doing the surveys. Clerk to contact him for a quote.</p> <p><b>g) Footpaths</b> – nothing to report</p> <p><b>h) Village Hall &amp; Outside Bodies</b> – meeting on 19<sup>th</sup>.</p> <p><b>i) Flood Resilience Working Group</b> – have been reviewing drainage on the Limbourne Lane site.</p>
<b>23-124</b>	<b>Sports Pavilion</b> – Cllr Dunstan asked can they put an illuminated light outside the club to let people know when they are open. An illuminated sign would need planning permission, however no objections from PC for a new non illuminated sign. New toilets have been installed and they are looking at price for new flooring. Loose slabs on the steps have been replaced.
<b>23-125</b>	<b>Correspondence</b> – CPRE funding – not considered to be something FPC should contribute to.
<b>23-126</b>	<b>Chair's Announcements</b> None
<b>23-127</b>	<b>Matters Raised by Councillors</b>
<b>23-128</b>	<b>Date of next meetings:</b> 20 <sup>th</sup> November 2023

There being no other business the meeting concluded at 20:55

Signed:

Date: